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AUBURN UNIVERSITY

QFFICE OF THE PROVOQST

January 30, 2023

Michael Cook
Department of Curriculum & Teaching
College of Education

Dear Dr. Cook:

The Senate ad hoc review committee for Professional Improvement Leave (PIL) has reviewed your
application for PIL for Spring 2024 semester and recommended your leave.be approved. While on leave,
your full salary will be funded by the University administration. The resulting salary savings generated in
your department will be available to support the cost of covering your duties while you are on leave (as
determined by your department chair/head and dean). If your activities involve international travel or
human subjects, please confer with the Office of Research Security and the Office of Research
Compliance for approval of these activities. A written report of your activities and accomplishments
while on Professional Improvement Leave is due to your dean and the Office of the Provost no later than

the end of Summer 2024.

Thank you for all you do for Auburn University.

incerely, ‘Q/
‘ ‘\_/LR
Pava Ve

Vini Nathan, Ph.D.
Interim Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs

CC: Jeffrey Fairbrother
Paul Fitchett
Tai Boos
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